
Responses to questions received for Request for Proposals for Development through Systems 

Strengthening (RFP No RFP-TO1-01-2023) 

Updated November 29, 2023 

 Questions Received for RFP GHSC-PSM Responses to the Questions 

1 Can you please provide more clarity on what 

is meant by "long-term goals experts expect 

from supply chain investments" on Activity 

2? 

A better word choice would be “long-term 

impacts” rather than “long-term goals”. We 

cannot elaborate on this point as we do not 

know what experts think are the expected 

impacts. 

2 Can you please confirm whether the meeting 

is envisioned to be in-person for Activity 4? 

The meeting is envisioned to be hybrid. In-

person with online option for those who 

cannot attend in person. 

3 If the above answer is yes, should we assume 

attendees will cover their own travel costs or 

should travel costs be part of the 

subcontractor’s budget? 

 

Each organization would sponsor their own 

attendees to this meeting. 

4 What are the goals/objectives of this meeting 

for Activity 4? 

The overarching goal of this meeting is to 

gather thought leaders from this space and 

understand what has been used to date to 

measure the impact of the supply chain 

investments. This would be further fleshed 

out and defined based on the stakeholder 

interviews and literature review with relevant 

findings shared during the meeting.  

5 Is there any indication of what the budget 

will be? 

GHSC-PSM kindly requests that bidders 

submit budgets that reflect the level of effort 

and other costs that would be required to 

complete the scope of work within this 

budget. The anticipated range is 

approximately $250k-$350k. 

 

 


